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In accordance with the protocol of the Interdepartmental commission on preventing
the emergence and spread of coronavirus infection in the Republic of Kazakhstan,
from May 12, 2021, the “ASHYQ" project is being implemented in a pilot mode at the
airports of the cities of Nur-Sultan and Almaty for all passengers.

Within the framework of the “Ashyq” project, the visitor's status is checked through

a QR code or by an IIN at the airports of Nur-Sultan and Almaty. Admission is carried
out by scanning and presenting a special QR code of passengers at the entrance of

the facility.

Detection of violations of quarantine compliance is determined as follows: "green”
status - PCR testing with a negative result for COVID-19; "blue" status - no PCR
result; "yellow" status - indicated in the database as a contact with a COVID-19
patient; “red” status with a positive result for COVID-19, passengers with “infected”
status code - U07.2.

For contacts who have negative PCR test results for COVID-19, the "yellow" status
remains until 14 days from the date of contact with a person who tests positive for
COVID-19.

In this regard, from May 12, 2021, passengers will have to arrive at the above
airports in advance in order to go through a series of departure procedures and
install the “ASHYQ"” mobile application to avoid crowding at the airport entrance.



